
Victory House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending Friday 12th June 2020 

Hello Victory House! 
 
I hope you all had a good week. 
 
I want to start by asking you all to go on to Facebook (if you are old enough!) 
and “Like” our House video. Remember that there are House Points 
available for the winning video! Huge thank you to those of you who 
contributed in the making of this video by either sending in pictures or videos, 
and to Miss Dare for putting them all together! 
 
I hope that you are managing to complete some of the online learning tasks. Remember that 
these are updated each week, and if you have any issues you can email your teachers for 
support. In addition to this, your weekly email from your tutor often contains important 
information – and this week includes some links to some careers resources for you to have a 
go at. 
 
As well as the home learning tasks, there are lots of things that you can do around the home 
to develop skills. My son has been learning how to take care of his pet rabbits and 
independently building some challenging Lego sets. Mrs Firth has also been doing some 
home-made science experiments with her children with some things she found around the 
house. 
 

 
Please do keep checking your school emails, and sending in your pictures and stories of what 
you’ve been up to – we really do enjoy hearing from you all. Bubble School starts next week 
for Year 10, please check your emails for further details. I look forward to seeing some of you 
then. Otherwise, remember that your tutors and the House team are here for you if you need 
anything at all. 
 
Stay safe Victory House!  
 
Mr Denford (denfordp@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk)  


